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LUKOIL SERBIA SUPPORTED HUMANITARIAN PROGRAM "SOUNDS OF
THE HEART"

With the financial support of LUKOIL SERBIA, the humanitarian organization
"Dečje srce" implemented an education program in the period from July 10 to 30
this year, in the field of job training for persons with developmental disabilities.
The program was carried out within the work center "Sounds of the Heart" in
Belgrade in accordance with the Law on Professional Rehabilitation and
Employment of Persons with Disabilities of the Republic of Serbia.

The training included two modules. The first module was focused on the acquiring
social skills and competencies, such as respecting the daily rhythm, business dress
code, hygiene, and communication. These skills were trained through the
simulation of working conditions in the cafe, workshop and store that exist within
the "Heart Sounds" work center. The second module was aimed at acquiring
specific work skills needed to perform jobs such as bartender, waiter, salesperson,
working on a press and working on a sewing machine. The participants were
divided into two groups, and each participant was approached individually, in order
to achieve better results.

The director of the organization "Dečje srce" Goran Rojević thanked the company
LUKOIL SERBIA for the support of this unique project, pointing out that in the
next three months, all participants of the training will practice what they have
learned in the work center "Sounds of the heart" and will prepare for a more
independent life and work engagement in the environment in which they live.


